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Funding Approved in 2018 

In 2018, funding for the following projects was approved under the Pedestrian and Cycling Municipal 
Partnership Program: 
 

Applicant Project 
Total Project 

Cost 

Regional 

Contribution  

Township of King Multi-use path along King Road $628K $175K 

Town of Newmarket 
Multi-use path along Davis Drive and 
Bathurst Street 

$678K $75K 

City of Vaughan 
Multi-use path along McNaughton 
Road 

$619K $250K 

 

Construction Completed in 2018 

In 2018, construction was completed on the following project under the Pedestrian and Cycling 
Municipal Partnership Program: 
 

Applicant Project Total Project 

Cost  

Regional 

Contribution 

City of Vaughan 
Phase 2: Bicycle route network within 
Vaughan (pavement markings and 
signage)  

$19K $9.5K 
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